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CEO Weekly Brief - 12/21/2017

Dr. James Malm

No matter how you say it, | want to wish everyone a very
safe and happy holiday season. | hope everyone has a
relaxing winter break and returns energized and ready to
embrace 2018 as we continue working together to improve
our campus and the lives of our students.

Ya’at’ééh Késhmish
La:t tanenakya yado:w a:de'chip, don i:k'ettsana'du.
Happy Holidays
Feliz Navidad

With warmest holiday regards, James.






